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Hello Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
Here is an important message for Middle School families for Wednesday,  December 17th. 
Poley Mountain Ski Club-  This message is for Middle School parents who have children interested in participating in Ski Club this winter.  Poley Mountain has assured schools in our District that this year’s program will take place in lieu of the fire two weeks ago that destroyed  the lodge.  New rental equipment and temporary trailers will be used for rest, washroom and food services.  Currently, we have 15 confirmed students interested in participating, but the minimum number needed to make the program a success is 40.  I you are still interested in participating and would benefit from paying the fee in installments, please e-mail Carol Gatien at carol.gatien@nbed.nb.ca   The maximum cost of the experience which includes Lift Pass, Lessons, Rentals, Transportation, is $265.00.  The minimum fee includes Ski Lessons and Transportation at $165.00.  
If you are interested in participating, please confirm with Ms. Gatien before Friday, December 19th.  Payments will be accepted after Christmas. 
Have a nice Day! 

Michael Whelton 
